
From: Sharon Munson 
Sent: Saturday, June 01, 2019 12:01 PM 
To: planadmin <planadmin@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: File number 190159 
 
Our home is at 12127 W. Good Hope Rd.  We are concerned about the proposed rezoning for 7007 N. 
115th St. to accommodate Western Building Products. The amount of traffic that this would generate to 
an already busy and dangerous section of Good Hope makes our entrance and exit from our driveway 
very difficult.  
 
We are asking that this rezoning be denied.  Thank you.  
 
Sharon and Carl Munson 
12127 W. Good Hope Rd. 
Milwaukee, 53224 
414 5200865 
 


